
On March 29, 2021, the Village of Newark welcomed their newest employee, Alice Sharp. When 
the community walks into the station lobby or calls for assistance during normal business hours, 
Alice, a Senior Clerk Typist, will represent the Newark Police Department.  Prior to accepting her 
employment with Newark, she was a dedicated clerk at the Williamson Central School District for 
15 years, in addition to being a clerk at the Williamson Public Library for the past five years.  Alice 
resides in Williamson with her husband Kevin and two children, Jonah and Lindsey.     
    
Chief Mark Thoms states, “We have found the perfect person to represent the Village of Newark 
Police Department when the community is looking for assistance by phone or in person.  As the 
first person of contact, Alice’s enthusiasm and dedication for helping others will provide a 
positive experience for the community.”        
 
 
 
                                          


